

## Invitation to Reflective Supervision Research

My name is Linda and I am a full time teacher working with KS4 pupils with acute mental health issues. I am also a part time Professional Doctorate student at The University of Northampton.

I would like to invite you to take part in my research project about KS4 teachers' experiences of Reflective Supervision in mainstream schools.

## To take part:

- You must be a teacher in England with experience of participating in reflective supervision in schools.
  - You must have a minimum of 2 years teaching experience.
    - You must have QTS.

The research will involve one interview, lasting up to 45 minutes, which will take place via MS Teams.

To register your interest or for more information please email:

linda.aslett@northampton.ac.uk